
First Four Weeks Survey Results (MWA CEO) - SEP 2021 

106 responses (Met our goal of 102 or more) 

 

What has been the most pleasant surprise or benefits of returning to on-campus learning.  

 

Student-Related 

• Relationship with students, collaboration with other teachers 

• Seeing and interacting with students, seeing student growth and students happy to be 

back 

• One of the most pleasant surprises for my particular role has been the level of student 

engagement around post-secondary planning. More than 40 students have scheduled 

meetings with me to talk about their future. 

• Even with the changes with returning back to campus, the students have remained 

incredibly positive! 

• Seeing / being reminded in person how much students want to do well. 

Community/Social 

• Getting to work with colleagues directly, closer sense of community with coworkers 

• a sense of normalcy 

• More collaboration among coworkers. 

Compliance 

• COVID testing 

• The COVID protocols in place at the school. 

• Staff and students have adapted well to the COVID protocols and appear to be operating 

safely. 

Campus 

• The greeneries are growing well, it looks like a seasoned campus 

• enjoying the beautiful campus 

• Seeing mostly everyone staying healthy 

• Having a classroom is nice 

Learning 

• Learning new technologies and methods 

• students excited to exercise 

• Students are turning in their work 

 



What have been the biggest challenges to the start of the school year for you personally in 

your role? 

 

Communication 
• Lack of communication from leadership and last-minute communication and requests 

 

COVID-related 

• Unsure of policies, COVID protocols, and new procedures 

• Lack of firm logistics for following self-designed protocols 

• Concerns about getting infected at school and infecting children or family at home 

• Impact on class and students when large #s of students are quarantining 

Students 

• Students needing counseling or behavior support to help ensure their safety 

• Supporting students with IEPs with so many subs and online classes  

 

Leadership 

• Concerns re: leadership having enough situational awareness and being up to the task 

• Not enough opportunities to see and hear from leadership; leadership accessibility 

• Last minute adjustments or changes, programmatic choices 

• Impact of no grade level leadership for some grade levels 

• No one checking on new teachers to the school in terms of an on-site mentor 

 

Program 

• New block schedule is hard for students and faculty 

• DTI planning  

• Loss of more prep time 

• Advisory/Marlin Hour plans do not seem as solid, planned, and grade appropriate as 

they could be 

 

General  

• Lower morale due to the staffing shortages and balancing subbing and core duties 

• Adjusting to the new normal 

• Impact of doing core job and substitute teaching  

• Enough staffing  

• Social-emotional well-being 

• Lack of community building amongst staff 

• Student discipline issues and better knowing the policies and consequences 

• Equipment fixes and turn-around times 



 
 

 
 


